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Wood Chips
LOCAL AAW CHAPTER

          Officers

President:
Richard Davis
913-424-5813
pres@kcwoodturners.org

Vice President:
Jim Reynolds
913-441-0997
vp@kcwoodturners.org

Treasurer:
Kevin Neelley
913-492-6522
treas@kcwoodturners.org

Secretary:
Ed Bergstedt
sec@kcwoodturners.org

Board of Directors:
Don Grimes
913-962-2060
Jay Nichols
913-441-5771
Dick Woodhouse
(temporary position)
(913) 851-5917

Board meetings are the
First Monday at 7:00 p.m.
at the KC Woodturners
Association Clubhouse

Support Staff

Archivist:
Larry McClintock

Audio/Video Crew:
Pat Roman
Jay Nichols
Merle Schneck

Librarians:
Jim Faherty
Bud Schenke
Dr. Frank Hoog

Membership:
Bill Kuhlman

Refreshments:
Linda & Jerry
McMaster

Club Events Calendar
 All events are held in the basement of the building at 9701 W 67th Street, one block west
of I-35 in Merriam Kansas. The entrance is on the west side of the building.

NOVEMBER
11/8/08    -  2nd Saturday 8:30am-Noon. Open lathe morning.
11/10/08  -  Regular Meeting 7:00pm-9:00pm.

      Demo is Jim Faherty will demonstrate the Egyptian Box.
      Turning Challenge theme is “Holiday Ornaments”.

11/21/08  -  Kelly Mehler at KC Woodworkers Guild.
11/22/08  -  4th Saturday 8:30am-Noon. Open lathe morning.
11/27/08  -  4th Thursday is Thanksgiving Day – No open turning.

DECEMBER
12/8/08  -  Annual Christmas Party 7:00pm – 9:00pm.
12/13/08  -  2nd Saturday 8:30am-Noon. Open lathe morning.
12/25/08   -  Merry Christmas!  No open turning.
12/27/08  -  4th Saturday 8:30am-Noon. Open lathe morning.

November Meeting Turning Challenge

The November Meeting Turning Challenge
will be “Holiday Ornaments” (any holiday you
prefer).

Welcome New Members !!!

              John Nicholas                  Tony Wheeler
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Vote for 2009 KCWT Association Board of Directors
at the Regular November KCWT Meeting

After much deliberation, The KCWT Association Election Committee has assembled a
slate for the upcoming KCWT Board of Directors election for 2009.  Members will vote
Yes or No for the slate.  Many thanks to the members of the election committee.

President: Ed Bergstedt At Large: Bill Whipple
Vice-President: Rick Bywater At Large: Dave Burks
Secretary: John Burright At Large: Robert Holiday
Treasurer: Kevin Neelley

November Meeting Woodturning Demonstration

Making an Egyptian Box with Jim Faherty

The November KCWT meeting demonstration is “Making an Egyptian Box” with long-time KCWT
member Jim Faherty.  Many of you might know what an Egyptian box looks like.  Don’t get an
Egyptian box confused with an Oriental box.  For those that attended the recent Jimmy Clewes
demonstration, Jimmy made an Oriental box, which is beautiful, lidded and winged.  To add to
the confusion, Jimmy Clewes makes an Egyptian box on one of his three terrific DVDs that we
have in our Club library.  These two boxes have some similarity.  Jim Faherty is a master of both
types and will demonstrate his skill in making the Egyptian variety.



PHOTOS from the ANNUAL AUCTION  by Bud Schenke

   

   

The Kansas City Woodturners Assn. held their annual fund raising auction on October 13, 2008.

The 2008 auction was a success. We raised $5,119.50. Once again, Eddie Powers was our auctioneer, and as usual
did a great job. Thanks to all the members who donated many valuable items to the auction. Thanks also to all who
came and bid on all the stuff we had. Many members brought guests, and quite a few members of the Kansas City
Woodworkers Guild joined us.

Since the auction began in 1999, approximately $31,000.00 has been raised for the club.

The auction committee consisting of Dick Woodhouse and Bud Schenke put in many long hours getting ready for the
auction. During the course of this auction season we sent out 110 letters of solicitation and 90 follow up reminder
letters. This brought in 160 items from 40 contributors, for which thank you letters, with pictures of the items on
display, have been sent. The auction was attended by 66 members and guests.

Our crew on Auction night consisted of John Burright on the computer, Mike Erickson and Alex Garcia assisted as
spotters and runners, Dick Woodhouse working with the auctioneer and Bud Schenke collecting money. Thanks to
the volunteers, things went smoothly, and we were finished in a little over 2 hours.
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OVERLAND PARK ARTS and CRAFTS FAIR
Saturday - September 27, 2008

  

The Kansas City Woodturners Association had a benefit booth at the Overland Park Arts and Crafts Fair to raise
money for our Club’s 2009 lease payment.  The cost of the booth was paid for by concerned members.  Russ
Blaser provided the tent and display equipment.  Many members donated large and small items for display and
sale.  We sold many tops as well as some other beautiful items.

A total of $619.78 was raised.  Many members stopped by the booth to chat and watch the store.  It was a beautiful
day and a fun experience for all. All unsold donated items will be returned to the donors.  The items are available in
the KCWT clubhouse during regular meetings and open lathe days.
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Please support the following companies that have given their support to the Kansas
City Woodturners Association.

Show your 2008 KC Woodturners Association membership card and Woodcraft,
Shutte Lumber, and Metro Hardwoods gives you a 10% discount on most
merchandise.


